SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
MAY 18, 2009
12:00 NOON

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held May 18, at the Velasco Community House at 12 Noon.

Attendees: Guest:

Mary Darnell Dana Glenn
Beverly Garrison

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Martha Sue Westbrook

Margie Humphrey

Larry Fansher

The meeting was called to order by Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes of April 20th. On motion by Martha Sue Westbrook,
seconded by Carol Rangel, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary reported that a Self Defense program is being planned for area seniors. Mary
Talbert will contact Chief Pynes and see if the program might be available for our August special program event.

Mary Darnell also stated that she had talked with Jim Phillips about being our representative on City Council.
He will let us know once he has been swom in. Mary also introduced Dana Glenn who is considering joining our

Board.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: We still have trouble getting our information published each month in the Facts. Dorothy will
talk with them again.

DAY TRIPS: The day trip scheduled for the winery and wildlife park is sold out.
BINGO: No report

GAME DAY: The next game day will be in June and there will be a hot dog picnic in the park. We will have
games available for those that want to play. We will have music on a boom box. Margie will look for some 40

and 50’s CD’s to play.

FOOD: Carol will handle the food for the picnic. Martha Sue and Beverly will provide her with crock pots to
use. Martha Sue and Mary Darnell will make dessert bars.

DAY TRIPS: Mary Damnell will see about getting tickets for “Meet Me In St. Louis™ at the Hobby Center on
Oct. 3rd

PHONE: No report,
There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned
Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary





